
Village of Ellenville
Workshop Meeting

Monday, September 14, 2009
6:15 p.m.

The workshop was called to order at 6:25 p.m. by Mayor Jeffrey
Kaplan.

ROLL CALL Mayor Jeffrey Kaplan Present
Deputy Mayor Raymond Younger Present
Trustee Lopez Absent
Trustee Oliveras Present
Trustee Steinhoff Present

ALSO PRESENT Mary Sheeley, Village Manger
Traci Jeter, Deputy Village Clerk

The purpose of this workshop was to meet with Kathryn Reed
from Health Care Provider Recruitment Program to discuss the
possibilities of recruiting Health Care Provider’s in the Village of
Ellenville.

ADJOURN Motion by Trustee Oliveras, seconded by Trustee Steinhoff to
adjourn at 6:55 p.m.
All in favor – Aye – motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Traci Jeter
Deputy Village Clerk


